language and skills test 1a

cabulary Grammar	4 Podkreśl właściwe wyrazy.
Damasui uumamui mumatu mumbi da	O Georgia have/has got a new mobile phone.
Dopasuj wyrazy i zwroty z ramki do odpowiednich kategorii.	1 Their child/children are very nice.
	2 Have/Do you got a hairbrush in your bag?
Maths parents ICT shy aunt good-looking keys Citizenship tall mirror	3 These earphones are not Tom's! They're my/ mine!
husband packet of tissues	4 Sandra's/Sandras' grandmother lives in Italy.
	5 There are/There is two computers in my room
My family:	6 Tell him/his about your new girlfriend.
······································	
My things:	5 W każdym zdaniu jest jeden błąd. Znajdź go
	i napisz zdanie poprawnie.
School subjects:	0 I not like computer games.
	I don't like computer games.
Describing people:	1 What time she wake up?
	The same same same same same same same sam
/6	There are three woman in my family.
Uzupełnij zdania właściwymi czasownikami.	
On Sunday mornings, I <u>get</u> up at 9 o'clock.	3 My best friend doesn't got a mobile phone.
1 Do you cycle to school or?	4 Do your sister often talk with her friends?
2 They never to pop music.	
3 I always breakfast before school.	
4 What time do you to sleep?	Wybierz właściwą odpowiedź: a, b lub c.
5 WeTV every day.	My best friend Anna has got a o and a
/5	sister. Her 1 name's Rachel. I like Rachel very much because she's very 2 She's go
7 d	short 3 hair and she's very pretty. Anna a
Z podanych wyrazów ułóż zdania w czasie present simple.	Rachel often 4 sport. They love 5
	PE lessons at school. But they 6 like Design
0 his relatives/every/David/week/visits/.	and Technology.
David visits his relatives every week. 1 friends?/you/how often/hang out/do/with/	0
i mends:/you/now orten/nang out/do/with/	0 a uncle b brother c aunt
2 good/mathar/ango/shanning/a waak/my/	1 a sister b sister's c sisters'
2 goes/mother/once/shopping/a week/my/.	2 a friendly b dark c long
hroakfast/got/l/after/drossed/usually/	3 a fair b slim c fun
3 breakfast/get/I/after/dressed/usually/.	4 a have b do c go
4 help/home/sister/at/my/doesn't/.	5 a theirs b them c their
4 neib/nome/sister/at/mv/doesnt/.	6 a aren't b haven't c don't

Reading

7	Przeczytaj tekst i zdecyduj, które z podanych		
	zdań są zgodne z jego treścią (✔), a które nie (X).		

1	Anna lives in Wales.	
2	Maggie isn't sixteen years old.	
3	Anna has got four animals.	
4	Anna's favourite pop group is from Ireland.	
5	Kate usually does her homework before school in the morning.	
6	Anna has photos of her friends on her mobile phone.	
7	There is a picture of Anna's aunt on her mobile.	
8	Aunt Teresa visits Anna's family at the weekend.	
		/8

home	browse	find	forum	music	video
	55 X				

My name is Anna and I live in Cardiff, the capital city of Wales. I am sixteen years old and I have got two young sisters: Kate and Maggie. I have also got two dogs and a cat: the dogs are called Fido and Rex and the cat is called Masha.

Kate loves playing the guitar and Maggie loves singing. She often sings at family parties. I listen to music every day. My favourite pop group is The Corrs. The Corrs are an Irish band. I like their songs very much and I have got all their CDs. I also like Irish folk music. I go to Irish dancing classes on Mondays and Wednesdays.

After school, Maggie often reads her books and Kate usually does her homework. At the weekend, we usually hang out with friends or go to the cinema together. We sometimes watch DVDs.

I have got photos of my family on my mobile phone. I have a nice photo of my favourite relative, my Aunt Teresa. She visits us every Sunday and we sometimes play tennis together. She's very friendly and she's fun!

Do you think we can make friends? If you do, then write to me soon.

Listening

Wysłuchaj wypowiedzi czterech osób.		
Dopasuj tematy (a-e) do osób (1-4). Jeden		
temat został podany dodatkowo.		

a work
b shopping
c free time
d daily routine
e food
/4

9	Wysłuchaj nagrania ponownie i odpowiedz
	na pytania.

1	What time does Alex usually meet with Jack?	
2	How does Frank go to work?	
3	What does Gina do after dinner?	
4	What does Martha do in her office?	
	/4	1

Communication

10 Uzupełnij zdania, wstawiając w każdą lukę jeden wyraz.

1	A:	is my wife, Gina.
	B: Pleased to _	you.
2	A:	_ are you from?
	B: From Berlin_	Germany.
3	Dear Ann,	
	How are you? I_	you are well.
4	A: Is this your _	time in the UK?
	B: No, it isn't.	
5	That's all for nov	v. See you
	Love,	
	Jessie	
6	A: What's your _	football team?
	B: Manchester U	Inited, of

/9